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November 12, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO:  Commissioner Rita Pritchett, District 1

RE:  Item L.3., Board Report to Provide CARES Act Funds to the Parrish Medical Center

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on November 10, 2020, approved
providing $5 million of CARES Act Funds to the Parrish Medical Center from District 1, with it
being COVID related, vetted through Tetra Tech, and being low-risk.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,
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